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2nd Street Pedestrian Bridge
Near City Hall

COMMENTS:

TUESDAY, OCTOBER 18, 2022

PROJECT NO. UGP-8-984(171)   •   OPEN HOUSE   •   FARGO CITY HALL   •   11:30 TO 1:30, 4:30 TO 6:30

Name: (please print)

Please use the space below to provide comments regarding the proposed project.

Please leave comments with meeting conductors or 
mail by November 4, 2022 to:

KLJ
ATTN: Scott Middaugh, Project Manager

300 23rd Ave E, Suite 100
West Fargo, ND 58078

Email: 2ndStPedBridge@kljeng.com

Address:

mailto:2ndStPedBridge%40kljeng.com%20?subject=

